Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

13 SEP 2016

DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 145 , s. 2016

BENEFICIARIES OF LOCAL AND FOREIGN SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMS
FROM CALENDAR YEARS 2011 TO 2016

To: Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau and Service Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Public Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Department of Education (DepEd), through the National Educators
Academy of the Philippines—Professional Development Division (NEAP-PDD), is in the
process of updating its database on the number of Beneficiaries of Local and
Foreign Scholarship Programs from Calendar Years 2011 to 2016.

2. As a take-off in this endeavor, the Academy needs to gather data from the
regions as indicated in the enclosed survey form.

3. The Regional Human Resource Development Division Chiefs are requested to
gather the regional data from the schools division and submit a consolidated
regional data following the enclosed Survey Report Template on or before September
15, 2016 to DepEd Scholarship Secretariat, NEAP-PDD, 2/F Mabini Bldg., or
through email address at neap.pdd@deped.gov.ph.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
V %
LEONOR}O%‘I‘ IS BRIONES
Secretary

Encl.:

As stated
Reference:

None
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(Enclosure to DepEd Memorandum No. 145, s. 2016)

Attachment:
Consolidated Survey Report on Beneficiaries of Local and Foreign Scholarhips from CY 2011-2016
. Type of Scholarship . .
Name Current Designation Office Sponsoring Duration Title of
Title of Program Agency (Full/Partial) REAP (if required)

(Note: Please start from

the most current)

Prepared and Submitted by:

Chief, HRDD

Noted by:

Regional Director




